“Farthest North Incorporated City”

PUBLIC NOTICE

DMV CLOSURE

To the General Public:

You are hereby notified that the DMV will be
closed to the public on Thursday, September
21, 2023 from 9:00 am to 4:30 pm for training.

Please plan accordingly. For more
Information, please contact the City at 852-
5211.

Naiy V. 1otttk 9/14/23

Mary V. Pgtkotak, City Clerk Date
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